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Coronavirus Update

At the Scottish Police Credit Union our members are at the heart of everything
we do. We are in unprecedented times facing the challenges of COVID-19 and
we understand the additional pressures this brings to you in your already
demanding roles in the police service.

Both the UK and Scottish Governments have announced a series of measures
to support the population through this difficult time. While the Credit Union
movement has been asked by Her Majesty’s Treasury what assistance could
be provided to Credit Unions, the arrangements made with banks and
mortgage providers have not been extended yet to credit unions so it’s really
difficult for us as we can't get additional funding. However, we have your back,
and we will help you wherever we can.

Because we do not have government support yet, we need to make sure those
who need the most help get that help; and quickly.

Regardless of these circumstances, we remain committed to helping members
who are struggling during this difficult time in any way we can. We cannot
however provide blanket payment holidays but we will consider other options
because our members matter.

If you find yourself in difficult circumstances where you think we can help,
please don't hesitate to contact us.. We will require supporting evidence to
allow us to make a decision on individual cases and we ask that you provide
such evidence if asked and we will also ask if you have considered utilising the
government backed payment holiday facilities provided by other organisations.
All of this information allows us to decide on the best option to help your
individual circumstances.



These are difficult and testing times. We are here to support members through
this.

George Nedley, CEO
Scottish Police Credit Union
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